DAILY BULLETIN: Wednesday, January 3, 2018 (Late Start A-Day)

8:00-8:50 WASC

8:50-9:35 Zero Period 45 min
9:35-9:40 Passing 5min
9:40-11:05 Per. 1 85 min
11:05-11:12 Passing 7 min
11:12-12:43 Per. 2 85 min
12:43-1:13 Lunch 30 min
1:13-1:20 Passing 7 min
1:20-2:45 Per. 3 85 min

GENERAL INFORMATION:

WINTER FORMAL IS COMING SOON....

WINTER FORMAL—Saturday, January 27, 2018, 8pm to 11pm
SPACE SHUTTLE ENDEAVOUR (Samuel Oschin Pavilion) at the California Science Center

e Appetizers, Desserts and Beverages (soda, water, coffee & tea)
e Entertainment & Activities (Photo Booth, DJ)

Ticket Sales start: January 2, 2018

Ticket Prices:

e Jan.2nd—12th: ASB = $85, Without ASB = $100
e Jan.l6th—25t: ASB = $100, Without ASB = $115

WALTERIA FLOWERS



Order your wristlets & boutonnieres for the Winter Formal:

e Boutonniere--$15 ($3 back to PTSA)
e Wristlets--$35 ($7 back to PTSA)

Walteria Flowers

24266 Hawthorne Blvd

(310) 375-1770

*Remember to tell them it’s for PV High**

KOREAN HONORS SOCIETY
Applications are now available for the Korean Honors Society. You can download the application

from Mrs. Kim”s PVHS webpage under the title "Korean Honor Society". Applications are due by
January 5, 2018.

K-POP DANCE CLUB MEETING

Hi K-pop Dance Club members! There is a meeting Monday, January 8t during lunch at UDR.
Please advised that you can wear dance shoes or socks only without regular shoes. Thank you!

Please check the dates for the rest of the meetings for January 2018: Jan. 08, 11, 22, 25, 29
HEAL THE BAY CLUB
Heal the Bay Club is hosting a speaker on January 10, 2018 in Room 319. Zoe Scott from Heal

the Bay will be talking about the Beach Cleanups that students can participate in this upcoming
year.

JAPANESE CULTURE CLUB
The Japanese Culture Club is making mochi Mon, January 22nd, Anyone interested in trying mochi
or likes mochi should show up. For anyone who doesn’t know what mochi is: Mochi is a type of bread

made from a special type of rice that is traditionally pounded until it is an elastic and sticky blob of
warm goodness. Room 314 during Lunch. Hope to see everyone there!

NHS TUTORING
There is daily tutoring being offered by the NHS in Room 410 at lunch.



VOLUNTEER AND INTERNSHIP OPPORTUNITIES

The Palos Verdes Peninsula Land Conservancy conserves and protects the native lands of Palos
Verdes for everyone in the community to enjoy. Please see the attached flyer for the fun and
educational Outdoor Volunteer Days they have coming up in 2018. For information on internship
positions please visit www.pvplc.org.

LOS ANGELES BRAIN BEE

The Brain Bee allows students to learn more about neuroscience and compete with their peers for a
chance to participate at the National Brain Bee in Baltimore, MD! Students do not need prior
knowledge in neuroscience to participate. It is recommended that students prepare for the event by
downloading the following books: Neuroscience: the Science of the Brain
https://www.bna.org.uk/static/docs/BNA__English.pdf

and Brain Facts www.brainfacts.org. .

During the competition, students will take a written exam and a practical exam involving human
brain anatomy, in order to test their knowledge in basic neuroanatomy as well as principles in
neuroscience. All exam questions will be taken from the books listed above.

As a part of the event, students will:

(1) Participate in interactive demonstrations about neuroscience and the brain

(2) Meet neuroscience professionals and students

(3) Go on campus and lab tours at the USC Health Science Campus

(4) Enjoy a complimentary lunch

Registration is free, and the event is scheduled for Saturday, February 3rd, 2018 from 9am to
4pm at the University of Southern California Zilkha Neurogenetic Institute (ZNI). To

register and for more information please visit our website at: http://losangelesbrainbee.com/ or see
the attached flyer.

CATCH THE WAVE 2018
Save the Date!
Catch the Wave 2018 “By the Sea”

Friday, March 9th at 6pm
Come Celebrate our Children at Portofino’s

SOUTH BAY FAMILIES CONNECTED

PVPUSD is pleased to be a South Bay Families Connected Partner School


http://www.pvplc.org/
https://www.bna.org.uk/static/docs/BNA_English.pdf
http://www.brainfacts.org/
http://losangelesbrainbee.com/

Please visit our unique youth wellness web page, PVYPUSD Families Connected

(www.southbayfamiliesconnected.org/pvpusd)

Don’t miss this month’s SBEC newsletter focusing on stress and anxiety in our youth, including great

advice and resources for parents. This month we feature the SBEC Stress and Anxiety page for

resources and national articles.

Also, please check out the following links on SBFC:
http://www.southbayfamiliesconnected.org/help-kid-cope-with-technology
http://www.southbayfamiliesconnected.org/help-kid-cope-with-bullying
http://www.southbayfamiliesconnected.org/building-an-inclusive-community-for-our-youth

STRAW BALLOT FOR 2018-19 COUNCIL OFFICERS

The PTA Council Nominating Committee needs and wants your suggestions for next year’s officers.
Please make your nominations by filling in the ballot and email it by January 7th, 2018 to

the Council Parliamentarian at pvptacouncilparliamentarian@yahoo.com . The ballot can be found at
http://pvhs.pvpusd.net/apps/pages/ptsa

STRAW BALLOT FOR 2018-19 PVHS PTSA OFFICERS

The PVHS PTSA Nominating Committee needs and wants your suggestions for next year’s officers
(click here for Job Descriptions). Please make your nominations by filling in this ballot and e-
mail it by February 1st, 2018 to the PVHS Parliamentarian Cathy Fresch at gueenbee98@cox.net.
Questions? Please call Cathy at 310-594-1215

COUNSELING OFFICE NEWS:

SOCAL ROC

SoCal Roc is now enrolling for the Spring 2018 semester. Classes begin January 29th. Come
to the counseling office to sign up and learn more about the classes they offer.

MINDFULNESS PROGRAM

A Mindfulness Program will be offered every B Tuesday at lunch in the Wellness Center. All
students and staff are invited. See Jill Moeller or Nancy De La Rosa for questions.
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SENIORS: Please remember when sending transcripts for college applications, you should
send transcripts of ALL the schools you have attended outside of PVPUSD, including
summer school classes taken outside of the district.

Calling Juniors and Seniors! The counseling office is putting together a Student Tutor List.
Student tutors should be highly proficient in the subject area they want to tutor, receiving A's in the
classes or a 3 or higher on AP exams. If you are interested please contact Mrs. Sunada or stop by
the counseling office to pick up a form.

COLLEGE AND CAREER CENTER NEWS:

FREE PRACTICE ACT OR SAT for 10th/11th grade students. Saturday, January 6th,
2018 @ 9:30am at PVHS: Register online through December 18th via this link:
https://www.compassprep.com/schools/pvhs/#Testing

CCC PARENT OPEN HOUSE - Saturday, January 6th, 2018 from 9:30 am - 12:30 pm in
the CCC. While your student takes a free, full length practice ACT or SAT, parents are welcome to
stop in to the CCC for an intro to Naviance and other resources available to your students. Come with
any questions you might have regarding the broad topic of COLLEGE! All parents are welcome,
regardless of whether or not your student is testing that day. Registration will close on December
18th, so be sure your student registers for the practice exam today via a link on our website! Thanks to
Compass Education Group for providing this opportunity for our
sophomores/juniors!https://www.compassprep.com/schools/pvhs/#Testing

SENIORS, the Cal Grant GPA data was successfully uploaded by PVPUSD on Tuesday, November
28. If you opted out of this process, your information was not uploaded. In order to be considered for
the Cal Grant Awards, seniors must also submit the FAFSA (Free Application for Federal
Student Aid). If you have NOT filed the FAFSA, please do so before the deadline posted by the
college/university to which you applied. To access the FAFSA website, click on the following

link: https://fafsa.ed.gov/

OUTSIDE OPPORTUNITIES:

U.S. Naval Sea Cadet Corps is a military youth program for young men and women: Navy Sea
Cadet Corp (Ages 14-17) and the Navy League Cadet Corp (Ages 11-13). It is sponsored by the U.S.
Navy, U.S. Coast Guard, and U.S. Marine Corps. Students will have the opportunity to participate in
Aviation, Field and Medical Training, Leadership Development, Military Police Science, Scuba Diving,
Sailing and Photo-Journalism. Cadets train aboard U.S. Navy and Coast Guard Vessels and can meet
Sea Cadets from around the world in their International Exchange Program. Information on the
program can be accessed at www.bevhillsnavyleague.org, then click on the Sea Cadet tab. For more
details, please contact LTJG Doug Irvine, USNSCC at (310) 977-5183 or doug@iwssurveying.com.



https://www.compassprep.com/schools/pvhs/#Testing
https://www.compassprep.com/schools/pvhs/#Testing
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0013Xt1OaiyV-9IwemiVTa3xr5xCk-3ZY3V4qXfLtPnj-PBc09Rb2WfCndgRzvpy2fD5harWci1oSoEjVPNfi9Clp8LHeoDz3XsHAr1JX6-yAbQTRd2mkABWEQN-pI5ruW-l3XHTCr5QqdmjHdS0MrpRVELUO8Uhn7_5QSO7fT1LjA=&c=l6UGFQ6SJz5rjm5isM6dqCsre0WNYPvAMdst31380cSDIyJCSZmGiw==&ch=4lcOOnpdOnx9QoaeKXEl93Sh8kOnBWx1zZGuH5b3qLeeT4H0hD35jw==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001V2-zzTpe02ZlQ9J3EqRFFFT9Sdg46eDHM0gvuX6dl6LC9HcRvv8RzXc-4n5yoQKMVshM5-xFm5_0u2qani6owacRJZzHtosUCgSjHbGEHIVX0gFaTFZ-p9L50X_EN12ynu2yEtkJXNQKos0nIKJXcDDjdBWI9W71eHk0hQ5V3OFNHOiHz0zuLw==&c=85Zk9okkFMwGun4L3i5IBcFfYV8Ddwu2djyvI_opgsut17XWMQUuNQ==&ch=0lZjsKzYgGwGraQSJEJfFBeyO40Tti8dXVnebSTCFlyozgU0iIMtsA==
mailto:doug@iwssurveying.com

SCHOLARSHIP OPPORTUNITIES and DEADLINES:

Please find below those scholarships with deadlines through January 2018. Many other scholarships
are now listed on NAVIANCE. Many of the scholarships shown are for SENIORS ONLY. However,
there are a several open to ALL STUDENTS, grades 9-12. To access more information on these and
other scholarships, please log onto NAVIANCE. Click on the COLLEGES tab and then scroll down to
SCHOLARSHIPS and MONEY. Click on SCHOLARSHIP LIST. At this point, select the scholarship of
interest. In many cases, you will be directed to a website for the application. In other instances, you
may be able to download the application directly from NAVIANCE.

Scholarship Deadlines through January 2018

e JANUARY 4 — GE REAGAN FOUNDATION SCHOLARSHIP (up to $40,000) — for
seniors only who demonstrate at school, at the workplace, and within the community the
attributes of leadership, drive, integrity, and citizenship; demonstrate strong academic
performance; demonstrate financial need; be citizens of the United States. ONLY first 25,000
applications accepted. To apply log onto http://www.reaganfoundation.org/GE-
REScholarships.aspx

e JANUARY 24 - COOLIDGE SCHOLARSHIP (full-ride for college) — JUNIORS
ONLY who plan to enroll in college in the fall 2019. It can be used by recipients at any
accredited U.S. college or university. The main criterion is academic merit. Additionally, it
seeks those who are interested in public policy; demonstrate an awareness of the values of
President Coolidge; display a sense of service and care for the well-being of others. To apply,
log onto https://coolidgescholars.org/

SPORTS NEWS:

BASEBALL

BASEBALL TRYOUTS for Freshman and any players interested in joining the team, will
be held in the new year on 1/8/18, 1/10/18, 2/13/18, 2/15/18 from 3-5pm at the Baseball
Stadium. Please note that students MUST HAVE A CURRENT PHYSICAL on file in the Health
Office to try out. All interested students please come and sign up on the Baseball Tryout Sheet in the
Athletic Office.

BOYS TENNIS

Tryouts for Boys Tennis will take place on 1/24 and 1/25 after school at 3pm at the PVHS
tennis courts. Students MUST HAVE A CURRENT PHYSICAL on file in the Health Office to try
out.
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HOME GAMES:

Wed., 1/3/18 Girls' Soccer vs. North: FS/2:30pm, V/3pm, JV/3:45pm

Thurs., 1/5/18 Boys' Soccer vs. West: FR/2:30pm, V/3pm, JV/3:45pm

Thurs., 1/5/18 Girls' Water Polo vs. Mira Costa: V/3pm, JV/4pm

Thurs., 1/5/18 Boys' Basketball vs. Whittier Christian: FS/3pm, JV/5:30pm, V/7pm

Friday, 1/5/18 Boys' Soccer vs. El Segundo JV/2:30pm, FS/3:45pm



